
 

 

SUBJECT: Spring semester cancellation deadline 

Hi Bulldogs, 

If you do not intend to live on campus for spring 2021, please log into The Dawg House by November 20 
and choose the “Cancel my Contract” option, where you will be required to enter a checkout date. Refer 
to your 2021-2022 housing contract for specifics, as contract cancellation may incur a fee. 

Please let us know if you have any questions! 

Best, 

Hallie Grose 
University Housing 
University of Georgia 
housing@uga.edu 
706-542-1421 

 


